

#100-333 Quebec Street, Victoria BC. V8V 5B7

February 11, 2009

Noel Gyger 0412 Best St Terrace BC V8G 5R8

Dear Noel,

On behalf of HCTF Staff and Board, I would like to thank you for participating on a Technical Review Committee and for providing HCTF with your in-depth technical review of project proposals submitted for funding in 2009-10.

The HCTF proposal review process relies on the expertise and critical evaluations provided by our technical committees, and we sincerely thank you for the time and energy you contributed towards this process. By participating in the review process, and devoting significant effort towards an in-depth review of each proposal, you help to maintain the technical excellence of projects funded by the Habitat Conservation Trust Foundation.

As part of an ongoing effort to create a strong, transparent technical review process, HCTF is always open to hearing new ideas on how to improve. Please feel free to contact me if you have any comments, suggestions or ideas on how HCTF can work to create a better technical review process for future years. Your input would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Lisa Helmer

Head, Biological & Evaluation Services Habitat Conservation Trust Foundation

Tel: 250-387-1159